

Read the following text about The Second World War:

Leading up to World War II.

The instability created in Europe by the First World War (1914-18) set the stage for another international conflict—World War II—which broke out two decades later and would prove



even more devastating. Rising to power in an economically and politically unstable Germany, Adolf Hitler, leader of the Nazi Party, rearmed the nation and signed strategic treaties with Italy and Japan to further his ambitions of world domination. Hitler's invasion of Poland in September 1939 drove Great Britain and France to

declare war on Germany, marking the beginning of World War II. Over the next six years, the conflict would take more lives and destroy more land and property around the globe than any previous war. Among the estimated 45-60 million people killed were 6 million Jews murdered in Nazi concentration camps as part of Hitler's diabolical "Final Solution," now known as the Holocaust.

According to the text answer these questions:

1) On which date did the Second World War begin?

- A) 1914
- B) 1942
- C) 1912
- D) 1939

2) The first country that was invaded by Hitler was?

- A) France
- B) Great Britain
- C) Spain
- D) Poland

3) How many Jews were murdered?

- A) 100 million
- B) 30 million

- C) 15 million
- D) 6 million

4) With which countries did Germany sign alliance treaties?

- A) Scotland and Portugal
- B) Australia and Great Britain
- C) Italy and Japan
- D) Spain and The United States

5) How many years did the Second World War last?

- A) 10 years
- B) 25 years
- C) 7 years
- D) 6 years

Choose the best picture description and drag it to the gap.



1. _____

MILITARY AIRCRAFT

MILITARY TANK

NAVAL SHIP

SUBMARINE



2. _____

SUBMARINE

NAVAL SHIP

MILITARY AIRCRAFT

MILITARY TANK



3. _____

UNIFORM

ARMY

WEAPON

SOLDIER



4. _____

SUBMARINE

MILITARY TANK

NAVAL SHIP

MILITARY AIRCRAFT



5. _____

HAT

HEADGEAR

CAP

HEADACHE

Watch the following video about the September 11th world trade center terrorist attacks.

On Tuesday 11 September 2001 suicide attackers seized US passenger jets and crashed them into two New York skyscrapers, killing thousands of people.



<https://youtu.be/QbRk3WAIhVQ>

Answer these questions:

1) How do you feel about the video of the terrorist attack?

2) Would you help injured people? how?

3) Do you think it was a terrorist attack or a US government conspiracy?

4) Do you think this historic event changed anything about U.S. airline safety?

5) Do you think people are safe in such huge buildings?
